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“Change is happening” 
Thanks to your ongoing support we have been 
able to make some exciting technology changes 
that will allow us to bring the good work of DI to 
more and more people across the globe.  You 
may have noticed a new logo - designed by Bart's 
sister, Cathe Physioc - to help DI keep pace with 
the positive changes as the organization grows. 
 
You can a lso fo l low us on Facebook 
facebook.com/disciplersintl and Instagram 
@disciplersinternational now.  So head on over 
and follow, like and share!  The more of us who 
share our good work within their circles, the more 
people we can bring into our family of followers.  
 
New Website for Disciplers International 
 

We are thrilled to share that the new website is 
scheduled to launch later in September.  This new 
site will host all of the same great resources you'll 
find on our current website with a brand new look 
and feel.  Our Discipleship content will be easily 
accessible and is designed to bring in new people 
to join us in the mission to disciple more saints.   
We will post on social media when it goes live 
later this month. 
 



	

Your recurring donations make our efforts possible.  We are eternally 
thankful for the money you provide. 

If you’d like to start giving or to give more please head over to 
www.disciplersinternational.com and click donate 

The	Ministry	Work	Continues	
in	Malawi:		

The	Readsons	follow-up	with	women	
operating	 businesses	 in	 different	
locations	 –	 each	 Friday	 they	 get	 to	
“...see	 what	 is	 happening	 on	 the	
g r o u n d	 w i t h	 w omen ,	 t h e i r	
experiences,	 achievements	 and	
recommendations.”	 	 Unfortunately,	
business	 is	 going	 slow	 now	 due	 to	
Covid	19.			

But	 their	 spirits	 are	 not	 dampened,	
and	 Bible	 Study	 continues	 through	
the	book	of	Exodus	–	Chapter	1.	 	Last	
month,	Mervis	travelled	to	a	district	

church	 (Chiradzulu	 District),	 and	
conducted	 Discipleship	 Ministry,	
Women	 Ministry,	 Youth	 Ministry	
a n d 	 “ P r e a c h i n g 	 G o d ’ s	
word“...People	were	very	happy	to	
be	 taught	 the	 word	 of	 God	 and	
how	 they	 can	 reach	 others	 with	
the	word	of	God.	We	are	teaching	
women	 how	 to	 disciples	 their	
friends,	and	youth	as	well	as	men.	
We	 had	 good	 t ime ,	 too!”		
Although	 the	 weather	 that	 day	
weather	 was	 “not	 good”,	 making	
the	 roads	 difficult	 to	 ride	 on	 the	
motorbike	they	tried	our	best	and	
finally	reached	the	place.	

Do	you	have	a	cell	phone	that	you're	no	
longer	using?	The	phones	will	be	sent	to	
Malawi,	 in	 an	 effort	 to	 help	 Patrick	 and	
Mervis	 have	 meetings	 over	 the	 phone.		
This	means	more	time	spent	meeting	by	
phone	 and	 doing	 good	 work	 with	 the	
churches	they	have	planted	and	less	time	
spent	 traveling	 by	 motorbike.	 Email	
bartphysioc@gmail.com	 for	 details	 on	
where	 to	 send	 or	 drop	 off	 your	 old	
phone.	
	

We’d	love	your	old	cell	phones	


